
Second Federal Register Notices Regarding Renewal of Credit Counseling and Debtor Education 
Applications: 
 
As required by the Office of Management and Budget and pursuant to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 
1995, the U.S. Trustee Program has published in the Federal Register two additional Notices of Agency 
Information Collection Activities. The Notices pertain to the renewal of the form Instructions, 
Applications and related Appendices used by Nonprofit Budget and Credit Counseling Agencies and 
Providers of Personal Financial Management Instructional Courses who apply to become authorized 
agencies or providers 
   Credit Counseling Federal Register Notice dated April 25, 2022 
   Debtor Education Federal Register Notice dated April 25, 2022 

https://www.justice.gov/file/1498431/download
https://www.justice.gov/file/1498436/download

